
Attention Parents� 
Please bring the kids and join us for our ........... . 

** DATE CHANGE **
22nd Annual Open House 

Saturday, May 26, 2018

10 AM - 12 Noon 
Residents and their families are invited to come tour the facility, witness equipment demonstrations, meet Highway Department 
representatives, and learn more about the operation of the Orangetown Highway Department. 

Our special guests will include representatives from Orangetown Police Department, Rockland County Sheriff's Department, 
Cornell Cooperative Extension, Keep Rockland Beautiful, Inc., Rockland County Solid Waste Manage�ent Authority and 
Stormwater Consortium of Rockland County. who will be available to answer questions about the functions of their organizations. 

''Highway Helper" T-shirts 

for the first 50 children in 

attendance 

Orangetown Highway Department 
119 Route 303 

Orangeburg, New York 
(845) 359-6500

Sponsored by Town of Orangetown in conjunction with the American Public Works Association "National Public Works Week" 
May 20 -26, 2018. 


